
West Waukesha Bypass
PROJECT UPDATE

OCTOBER 2018

Phase 2 of the West Waukesha Bypass has commenced with the completion of tree clearing from
WIS 59 to Summit Avenue. Additionally, earth moving activities have begun from WIS 59 to the north.

Work in 2018 will include grading, storm sewer and bridge construction. This work will be primarily on the 
new roadway alignment from Genesee to Kame Terrace and outside the existing roadway on Genesee and 
will have minimal impacts to existing roadways. Additional updates will be provided as the project progresses 
and further impacts take place in early 2019. Project completion is scheduled for late fall of 2019.
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Phase 2 Project Limits

CONTACTS:
John Kanzenbach, Construction PM
John.Kanzenbach@dot.wi.gov
(262) 548-6467

Heather Weber, Construction Communications
heatherweber@gmoxie.com
(414) 704-6422

Brad Bacilek, Project Leader
BBacilek@benesch.com
(414) 305-5275


